Save the date:
Sibford Gower Primary School Open Morning

We warmly invite prospective parents to our Open Morning on Friday 22
November, 9.30am.

You will have an opportunity to see our Nursery and Reception,
meet Headteacher Mrs O’Sullivan and Assistant Head and Nursery / Reception
class teacher Ms Blake,
ask any questions you may have and tour the school.

Book your place by emailing office.3005@sibford-gower.oxon.sch.uk.

(Please arrive promptly as the morning begins with a talk from Mrs O’Sullivan.)
Flyer to follow within the next few weeks.
With best wishes

Sibford Gower Primary School
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